
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASU members give EBA 10 thumbs up 
 

Qantas staff have voted overwhelmingly to endorse the ASU EBA 
10 deal negotiated and recommended by the ASU's Qantas 
National Negotiating Team. 

The external company conducting the ballot, Elections Australia Pty Ltd today 
declared that ASU EBA 10 has been approved by the majority of staff who 
voted. 97.41% of staff who voted in the ballot voted in favour of the 
Agreement making EBA 10 the strongest supported EBA negotiated. 

What Next? 

Qantas and the ASU are currently finalising all documentation to be lodged 
with Fair Work Commission.  Once Fair Work Commission approves the 
agreement EBA 10 commences. 

When do I get my pay rise? 

Once the EBA has been approved by Fair Work Commission the Qantas pay 
office can adjust wage rates and calculate back pay owed to individual staff.  
The precise timing of wage increases and back-pay will be advised shortly. 

Got any questions 

If you want more information contact your local organiser or delegate or 
National Negotiating Team 
 

 
 

State Name Phone 

TAS Kath Ryman 0429004237 

VIC PS Matt Norrey 0407873050 

VIC PS Imogen Sturni 0433339656  

NSW Services Jocelyn Gammie 0423041898 

NSW US Clare Raffan 0417177266 

QLD Jenny Sleba 1800177244 

NQ Steve Rogers 0417714767 

SA Darryl Anthony 0418940648 

WA Jennifer Greeney 0427007166 

NT Rob Knight 0459027123 
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